
 

 

 



 

 

Apr 20 

Meeting for families with their 
child’s Tutor/TEP. A member of 
staff will be in touch to book a slot 
for you. 

 

EASTER 
HOLIDAY

 
Pupil Induction 

Day  

 



 

May 11 
Pop into the Family Coffee Morning 
for a hot drink and a pastry 

May 17 

Online Family Behaviour Support 
Group 
 
A Follow-up to the Zones of 
Regulation Training that was 
delivered in February. Open Q & A 
group 

May 25 
 

Monthly Family Council Meeting 
 
Please submit any agenda items 
that you want to be discussed to 
your Family Council Chair by 23rd 
May 
 
Send agenda items, for the 
attention of Family Council, to 
admin.create@tces.org.uk 

 

Family Coffee 
Morning 

Online Family 
Behaviour 

Support Group 

Monthly Family 
Council 

Meeting 
INSET DAY 

HALF TERM 

 

 

mailto:admin.create@tces.org.uk


 

Jun 09 

Online Training for Families: 
Navigating Social Media and 
Supporting Your Child to Stay Safe 
Online 
 
Facilitated by Safeguarding Lead - 
Zoom link to be sent out via email. 

Jun 22 

Monthly Family Council Meeting 
 
Please submit any agenda items 
that you want to be discussed to 
your Family Council Chair by 20th 
June 
 
Send agenda items, for the 
attention of Family Council, to 
admin.create@tces.org.uk 

 

Online Training 
for Families: 

Keeping Your 
Child Safe 

Online

Monthly Family 
Council 

Meeting 
INSET DAY 

HALF TERM 

 

 

mailto:admin.create@tces.org.uk


 

Jul 12 
 
Outdoor Yoga 
 

Jul 21 
Family Council End of Year Review 
Meeting & Lunch 

Jul 22 Autumn Family Engagement 
Calendar Released! 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoor Yoga  

Family Council 
End of Year 

Review  
Meeting Lunch 

Autumn Family 
Engagement 

Calendar 

 

 


